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Robert Hogan 
Canberra 
 
By email: harveyr35@aol.com 
 
 
Dear Mr Hogan 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 9 August 2022. 
 
I deny any allegation my comments in the interview with Mel Bush on 14 July 
2022 were misleading. 
 
In relation to your further comments regarding the minutes and agendas, as 
these form part of an active Right to Information request which has proceeded to 
the Ombudsman for an external review, it is inappropriate that I comment further 
regarding this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Professor Rufus Black 
Vice-Chancellor 
  
 
19 August 2022 


